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May 22, 1990

A

00238886
Baney Well Service
P.0. Box 686
Sterling, QO 80751

Dear Sir:

In April I inspected your Tetsell C #1 well in SESW32-9N-53W of Logan
County. No sign is in place as rejuired by Rule 604.c(4)and the pit is
being siphoned into a ditch which runs into a stock pond about half a mile
away. You are hereby directed to cease discharging water from these pits
immediately and until you can furnish the Commission with an approved
discharge permit from the Division of Water Quality. This is not a step
taken' lightly as it may mean abandonment of the well. However, the water

produced by this lease is potentially harmful tc people, livestock and
wildlife.

If you have questions or comments about this letter please contact me at the
above address or phone number.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Van Sickle
Field Engineer
rjv/65v



